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David Barthelmy

From: John Betts [jhbnyc@attglobal.net]
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2011 6:54 PM
Subject: Announcement of New High-end Minerals 

New mineral specimens have been added to my web site. Per your request, this is your special 
advance email of new minerals added to my web site. 

 
Two pages of new listing were posted at: 

http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist.htm 
http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist1.htm 

 
OR 

 
<A HREF=" http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist.htm">New 
Listings Page 1A</A> 

 
<A HREF=" http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist1.htm">New 

Listings Page 1B</A> 
 

A FEW OF THIS WEEK'S NEW MINERAL LISTINGS: 
- Cryolite with Siderite and Sphalerite from Ivigtut, Greenland 

- Sphalerite (Spinel-law twinned) from Iron Cap Mine, Arizona 
- Elbaite Tourmaline from Pederneira Mine, Brazil 

- Erythrite from Bou Azzer District, Morocco 
- Azurite and Malachite from Morenci Mine, Arizona 
- Spinel in marble from Luc Yen, Vietnam 

- Spessartine Garnet on Smoky Quartz from Wushan Spessartine Mine, China 
- Grossular Garnet from Jeffrey Mine, Canada 

- Lazurite var. Lapis Lazuli from Sar-e-sang, Kokscha Valley, Afghanistan 
- Cerussite on Quartz from Grand Reef Mine, Arizona 

- Elbaite var. Rubellite Tourmaline from Mozambique 
- Cerussite from Flux Mine, Arizona 

- Barite from Magma Mine, Arizona 
- Azurite with Malachite ps. after Cuprite from Bisbee, Warren District, Arizona 

 
Plus many, many more... 
 

John Betts 
215 West 98 Street, No 2F 

NY, NY 10025 
www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com 
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